
 

Dear Veteran,  

 

I’m thankful for you to fight for our country. My class made a 

wreath for all the soldiers who got killed in the war. We sang a song 

called, “What a Wonderful World,” by Louis Armstrog for 

Remembrance Day.    

We read a book called, “A Poppy is to Remember,” By Heather 

Patterson and learned that a poppy is to remember all the soldiers who 

died in war. Was it scary to be in the Great War? How old were you 

when the war ended? 

  Also we learned how scary it would be to fight in war. We 

celebrated Rememberence Day on Thursday November 7th,   At the 

Rememberenc Day ceremony a veteran played a bagpipe.The entire 

school made wreaths and we put them on a cross. We learned that John 

McCrae wrote the poem,”In Flanders Fields,” after his friend got 

killed in war.       

Thank you for keeping our country safe and free. 

                

                                                     Yours Truly, 

                                                 

Johnny  
 


